
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

11th March 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Donations 
Thank you to everyone who sent in items to support the Ukrainian refugees who have travelled into 
Poland. If you still wanted to donate, then this coming Monday is the last day. A reminder that the items 
requested are good quality clothing, bedding, sleeping bags, toiletries and sanitary products.  
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Comic Relief 
Comic Relief is next Friday 18th March. For a recommended £1 donation the children can come into school 
in non-uniform. The brighter, redder, wackier the better. We will contact you with how you can donate.  
 
Parent Governors 
If you feel you can support the school further by becoming a Parent Governor, then watch out for a letter 
we are sending out soon. We have two upcoming vacancies for two committed parents! 
 
Parent Consultations 
This half term we will send you a termly report of your child’s progress for the Spring term. These have 
become very useful documents over the last two years and something we are looking to continue with. 
Next term we will be running face to face parent consultations again. Moving forward we will look to 
continue these with the termly reports.  
 
Lost Scooters 
We have three unclaimed children’s scooters in our bin store. If your son/daughter has misplaced or 
forgotten one, please contact us in the office.  
 
Covid19 Update 
This week we have had three children and one member of staff test positive. A reminder to continue being 
watchful for symptoms, testing when necessary and continuing to isolate as before. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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